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Our work to start the 2025 - 2026 year begins with preparing and enacting the panel 
presentation that will be made at the mid-June Annual Conference Celebration.   
 
With this presentation and panel we hope to inspire numerous UCC churches in the Rocky 
Mountain Conference to seriously consider becoming A2A (which means Accessible to All).   
 
Churches interested in this transformation (which, for many churches, is not terribly difficult or 
costly), can contact the RMC Conference Inclusion Team.        
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